Town of Colrain Select Board/Finance Committee 55 Main Road/Town Office Building 5:30 P.M.

MINUTES OF July 9, 2018

Present Eileen Sauvageau, Jack Cavolick, Mark Thibodeau, and Kevin Fox – Town

Coordinator, Colleen Worden-Office Clerk

Finance Committee: Lynn Ditullio and Charles Lappen

Mark Thibodeau opened the Select Board meeting at 5:30. Finance Committee did not have a quorum. It was decided that the Select Board would proceed with their meeting and the Finance Committee would meet before July 15th to vote on the transfers.

End-of-year Budget Transfers:

Kevin explained the transfers to the Boards. Discussion ensued.

MOVED: Eileen Sauvageau moved to approve the transfers as presented(copy attached). Jack Cavolick seconded. Voted unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,	Accepted by the Board of Selectmen
Colleen Worden Office Clerk	Eileen Sauvageau
	Mark Thibodeau-Chairman
	Jack Cavolick